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16th October 2020 
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Tel:+38048-701-37-60 
 
Re: Course approval 
 
 
Dear Ms Solomina,  
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that the following STCW training courses offered by Training Center of 
Seafarers – “Avant” have been accepted by the Office of the Maritime Administrator of the Republic of 
the Marshall Islands as meeting the training requirements of the STCW Convention, as amended: 
  

1. Basic Safety Training 
2. Ship Security Officer 
3. Security Awareness 
4. Designated Security Duties 
5. Radar Navigation (Operational level) 
6. Operational use of ECDIS 
7. GMDSS General Operator 
8. Bridge Team and Resource Management 
9. Engine Room Resource Management 
10. Basic Training for Oil and Chemical Tanker Caro Operations 
11. Advanced Training for Oil Tanker Cargo Operations 
12. Advanced Training for Chemical Tanker Cargo Operations 
13. Advanced Training for Liquefied Gas Tanker Cargo Operations 
14. Basic Training for Ships Operating in Polar Waters 
15. Advanced Training for Ships Operating in Polar Waters 
16. Advanced Fire Fighting 
17. Basic training for liquefied gas tanker cargo operations 
18. Proficiency in Survival Craft and Rescue Boats 
19. Medical First Aid 
20. Medical Care 
21. Crisis Management and Human Behaviour Training 
22. Passenger Safety, Cargo Safety and Hull Integrity Training 
23. Radar Navigation (Management Level) 
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The duration of the certification is for a period of five years from the date of issuance of the original 
certificate (10th Dec 2019). The Administration reserves the right to audit your facility to confirm 
compliance with the stated curriculum and STCW requirements.  

 
Please ensure the originally issued certificate is conspicuously displayed at the training centre. 
 
Your efforts in the field of maritime training are greatly appreciated and we wish you continued success 
in this regard. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Andrew Ayres 
Deputy Commissioner of Maritime Affairs 


